
Richmond Navy League delivers to USCGC NORTHLAND 

The Richmond Navy League’s adopted ships program delivered again, this time on 23 April 
2018 to the Coast Guard Cutter NORTHLAND in Portsmouth. The ship’s crew needed some 
exercise equipment, contacted Liaison Ken Lee, and without any red tape it was purchased and 
delivered. You could not meet a nicer group of men and women. With a smaller ship and crew 
than a large Navy ship, the NORTHLAND is more like a happy family. It shows. Board 
members Ken Lee, Alan Palmer, Tom Hassell & Harvey Lankford presented the gear and treated 
the CO, XO and others to lunch. This was a small way for us to say thanks for what they do.  

Left photo shows “All Hands” gathering on the helo pad, led by XO Jeremy Greenwood with CO 
Marc Brandt standing by on the right. Other photo from Ken’s truck, unloading the gear.   

 


